
Permit to Carry a Handgun 

 

Applying for a Permit to Carry a Handgun is Now ONLINE. 

As of July 28, 2023, we will no longer accept paper applications. 

P.T.C. APPLICANTS MUST APPLY AT https://www.njportal.com/NJSP/ConcealedCarry/ 

During the online application process, you will be required to upload all 
support documents and photo to the online application. If support documents 
are not uploaded with the application, this could result in a delay in the 
application process (please read the application carefully.) 

This application will not require fingerprints as it is a 212A application.  

- This means you have previously been fingerprinted within the FARS 
system for an FID card or Hand Gun permit.  

- You will be required to submit your S.B.I. number during the application 
process instead of being fingerprinted for this application. 

- If you have not been fingerprinted before for a FARS application., we 
recommend applying for your FID card before applying for your Permit 
to Carry.  

Payments:  

A $50.00 state fee will be collected by credit card during the 
application process.  

A $150.00 fee shall be paid directly to the municipality via a money 
order made out to the Borough of Beachwood.  

Upon approval of your online P.T.C. application, you will receive your P.T.C. 
card via E-mail. (A physical card will not be issued). You may print and/or 
laminate this card if desire; this card will also be accepted in digital form.  
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